
Please join the Lieutenant Governor of Saskatchewan His Honour  
the Honourable W. Thomas Molloy and the Institute of Public 

Administration of Canada Saskatchewan Regional Group for the 
 

IPAC Saskatchewan Awards Ceremony 
 

honouring  
 

Susan Suarez, Tyffany Amy and Benjamin Orr 
 

Recipients of the Promising New Professional Award in Public Administration  
 

IPAC Saskatchewan annually awards the Promising New Professional Award to recognize promising new 
public sector professionals in Saskatchewan. This Award is presented to a public servant(s) who has spent 
less than five years in public service and who demonstrates leadership potential, the ideals and values of 

public administration, and the ability and potential to continuously improve in public administration.  
 

Awards will also be presented for the following achievements 
 

IPAC Doug Stevens Public Policy Graduate Student Scholarship – Nataliia Karpiak 
IPAC Academic Award – Duo Xiao 

 
 

Wednesday, September 19, 2018 
Arrival and seating at 5:00 p.m. 

Presentation starts promptly at 5:30 p.m. 
Reception to follow 
Government House 

4607 Dewdney Avenue, Regina 
 

RSVP by September 14, 2018 to Alison Hamilton at alison.hamilton@canada.ca  

mailto:alison.hamilton@canada.ca

